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Dear Colleagues,

The July 2014 issue of the Cumhuriyet Dental Journal has been published. I would like to 
thank all authors and reviewers for their contributions.

Also, I am  pleased to inform you that Dr. Hulya TOKER has joined the Editorial Board of 
CDJ as an Associate Editor. I welcome her and are grateful to her for joining our family.

In this issue, you can see the new format of the published articles for CDJ. I hope you all like 
it. I want to thank Mr. Kumar, Tulyasys Technologies (P) Ltd, India and his team for their good 
effort to produce the new format of CDJ.

Once again, I want to announce that DILAD Laser Congress will be held on 6th and 7th of 
November 2014 in İstanbul.

Look forward  to meet you all in İstanbul. 

Sincerely Yours,

Assoc.Prof. Dr. Hakan Akin, DDS, PhD
Editor-in-Chief

Cumhuriyet Dental Journal


